
Shutter Replacement FY23-24 

Illinois Sports Facilities Authority 

333 West 35th Street, Chicago, IL  

Guaranteed Rate Field 

 

Addendum #03 

September 29, 2022 

 

Clarifications: 

1) All replacement shutters will be solid aluminum shutters. Grilles were previously called 

out in the original bid documents and are no longer deemed appropriate due to weather 

concerns for this venue. 

 

2) Add concession #121-5 to the Phase II scope.  This is a shutter off to the side and not 

facing the concourse.  See picture below. 

 

 
 

 

3) Reclassified 4 Stands. Previously concessions labeled as completed 8.22 have been 

reclassified to either Phase I or II.  Changes listed on revised spreadsheet are in red 

letters. 

 

4) The Bid due date has been extended to October 19, 2022, 12pm CST. 

 


